
Draft of 6 October: for finalisation on the day of the meeting! 

 

DRAFT SUGGESTED AGENDA FOR PEDALS MONTHLY MEETING  

7.30pm on Monday 15 October 2018, at The Vat and Fiddle PH 

12-14 Queensbridge Road, Nottingham NG2 1NB  

  
(Andrew Martin to be meeting Chair and Matt Turner to take the minutes) 

 

 *Indicates suggested priority items for discussion, mainly ones requiring decisions on 
appropriate action, when and by whom: Final version of the agenda to be decided by 
Andrew as Meeting Chair (andrew@veggies.org.uk), and possibly including further 

items after the dispatch of this draft agenda and background notes. 
 

 
1. Apologies for absence, and including brief introductions  

 

2. Discussion with Paul Matthew and colleague from Nottinghamshire Police on 

proposed local ‘Close Pass’ actions and other general issues affecting relations 

between cyclists and drivers including 

his ‘Cyclists’ Highway Code,  

and the Police attitude to preventing motor cyclist use of the tramside path between 

Wilford Lane and Ruddington Lane 

 

3. Minutes of the previous Pedals Meeting (17 September 2018) and including checking for 

accuracy, and matters arising / updates including review of progress with actions agreed 

 *List of items to be discussed with Cllr. Dave Liversidge at the Pedals meeting on 19 

November. 

 

 *New ideas from Emma Metcalfe for the Pedals website / thoughts on Pedals identity, 

as circulated on 27 Aug 

 

 *Review of ideas for marking Pedals 40th anniversary in 2019, including possible visit 

to Derby and/or London. 

 

 Broadmarsh area regeneration traffic plans: message of 30 August from Kirsty Newell, 

City Council 

 

 Lady Bay riverside path dispute - message from Paul Hillier following Greater Nottm 

Cycling Development Group meeting of 26 Sept 

  

 Need for surface improvement on the path between Clifton Woods and Barton-in-

Fabis, just S of the Rushcliffe Borough / City boundary 

 

 

4. Report on recent meetings / events by people who have attended on behalf of Pedals 

including  

 

 17 July 2018 Greater Nottingham Highways England Liaison Meeting minutes 
 

 25 September: Presentation on the proposed Trent Basin-Lady Bay foot-cycle bridge to the 
Trent Basin Residents’ Association 

 

 *26 September Greater Nottingham Cycling Development Group (CDG) meeting: brief report 
(full report, from John Bann, to follow later) -: Hugh McClintock, Peter Briggs and David 
Rhead attended on behalf of Pedals 

mailto:andrew@veggies.org.uk


 
 

 
5. Finance, Membership, Promotion and Publicity (Iain Lane & David Easley to report)  

- Including updates on membership renewals and new memberships 
 

 

6. Forthcoming events / meetings  

   
Pedals meetings including invitations to visiting speakers, review of the agenda layout, 

chairing and taking minutes at future meetings and the need to contact The Vat and Fiddle 

for preparing (e.g. heating when necessary) the room.  

 

Future Pedals meetings, 
 including Chairing and Minute-taking arrangements, and any possible speakers to invite  
 
Cllr. Dave Liversidge, the new City Council Portfolio Holder for Local Transport, has agreed to 
come along for a discussion at our meeting on 19 November. We need this month to discuss 
specific questions to raise with him, 
 
Other possible speakers, in early 2019, e.g. Helen Hemstock from Ridewise? 
 
 

Other meetings / events: 

24 Oct: D2N2 Area LCWIP Stakeholder Follow-Up meeting, Nottingham Arts Exchange. 
 
*2018 Cyclenation Conference: Saturday 24th November, Birmingham 
 
 

 
7. Cycle facility and traffic management matters including  

 

 *Grantham Canal Barrier Breakthrough: message of 21 September from Paul Abel 
 

 Pedals comprehensive and area wish lists, and preparing for possible further local 
reorganisation of Councils 
 

 current upgrading of paths and new path development in the Compton Acres / Rushcliffe 
Arena / Wilford Fields area of West Bridgford: message of 23 Sept to Paul Hillier, Notts 
County Council 

 

 *Inappropriate signage - Humber Road (Beeston) cycle path and the wider implications 
 

 *Cotgrave Greenway: message of 1 October from Paul Abel 
 

 *Tram Path Motorcyclists (Wilford Lane-Compton Acres) - message from Rushcliffe Borough 
Councillor Alan Phillips 
 
 
8. Miscellaneous items 

 My holiday absence from 7-23 October 

 Pedals newsletter No 108 (Autumn 2018): dispatch and feedback 

 

9. Update on progress with general review of Pedals organisation and handling of business 

and communications, especially (if time permits!):- 

 



 *Reversing the declining membership of Pedals 

 

 *Getting more help with Pedals publicity and stalls 

 

 

10. Any other business  

 

 


